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Dear                                                  : 
 

I am writing to welcome you to the New York State Health Home Program. The 

Department of Health set up the Health Home Program to offer you more services to 

deal with your health care needs so that you stay as healthy as you can be.  

 

With the                                                                                 , you will have a Care Manager 

who will work with your doctors to: 
 pay special attention to your health care needs, 

 make sure you get the medical services you need; and 

 help you get social services you may need, such as housing and food. 

 

These extra services are free.  You will get these services only if you want them. The 

choice is yours. 

 

                                                                                is working with many health care and 

social service providers to give you Health Home services.  A Care Manager will call you 

soon to give you more information and to answer any questions you may have about 

these extra services.  

 
If you have questions or concerns, you can call                                                
toll free at                          . 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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